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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1975 

JIM CANNON ~'/ 

DICK DUNHAM ~~ 
7:30 Domest~;ouncil Meeting -­
For Your Information 

The following items came up at the 7:30 meeting this morning: 

1) The House will attempt to override the President's 
veto of the jobs bill on Wednesday. If successful, it 
will go immediately to the Senate. 

2) The Public Works Projects Bill, $5 billion, will 
probably be passed in the House this week. 

3) Attempt to override the strip mining bill veto 
will be on June 10. 

4) The Congress will attempt to override the President's 
veto of the tourism bill on June 24. 

5) H.R. 4485, the Emergency Housing Act of 1975, will 
likely be acted on this week. 

6) The Senate will attempt to cut $1.2 billion out of a 
$32 billion authorization for military procurement this 
week. 

7) I have attached a letter to Bill Kendall from 
Senator Taft's office requesting that the Senator be 
included in the regulatory summit meeting to be held by 
the President. He evidently was the sponsor of the 
President's proposal to establish a Regulatory Reform 
Commission. I recommend you include him on the list 
of Senators to be invited to the meeting with the 
President. 



ROBERT T~FT, JR. 

OHIO 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

May 26, 1975 

Mr. William T. Kendall 
Deputy Assista~ t to the President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Bill: 

As a follow-up to our discussion in the Senator's 
office about cooperation and mutual interest and certain 
legislative proposals, I would like to bring your attention 
to the President's position on Regulatory Reform and the 
fact that the Senator's position is consistent with that of 
the President. The Senator has argued for R~gulatory Reform 
as the true answer to consumer protection as opposed to the 
Agency for Consumer Advocacy. The Senator has also introduced 
legislation to establish a commission which will study the 
present regulatory system and make proposals for n~eded reform 
in order to make it more effective and more responsive to the 
people. 

·In a ··recent article in THE WASHINGTQi~{ .PO.ST; 'I noted 
a reference to a t._egula tort summit to be held sometime in 
June. It would be an exce lent opportunity for the Senator 
to play a major role in conjunction with the President in 
this very important issue. I would like to have the 
opportunity to discuss how we can bring the Senator into the 
forefront on th1s issue along with the President. We have 
substantial legislative background and history in this effort. 

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in 
this matter. 

With every good wish. 

Sincerely, 

/~ 
Ra£:olph J ~ tayin 
AdministraVive Assistant to 
SENATOR ROBERT TAFT, JR. 




